
Resolutions Committee Report from Spring 2001 Meeting

Submitted by Committee Chair Bobby Thrash:

Be it resolved that the 78th annual LA‑MS Section meeting held March 23‑24, 2001 in Oxford, Ms at the
University of Mississippi was a great success.

Be it resolved that we express appreciation to Chancellor Robert Khayat, University of Mississippi, for his
hospitality and to Section Chair, Gerard Buskes, for this excellent meeting.

Be it resolved that we express appreciation to the Department of Mathematics at the University of
Mississippi, as well as their support staff for their excellent job of hosting the annual meeting.

Be it resolved that we appreciate the excellent presentations by our invited speakers and the
faculty‑contributed papers.

Be it resolved that we extend appreciation to the students for their presentations and for their participation in
the student team competition.

Be is resolved that we appreciate the excellent reputation of the student competition.

Be it resolved that we express appreciation to the workshop participants and to the publishing company
representatives for their exhibits.

Be it resolved that we extend appreciation to all of the LA‑MS MAA committees for their participation, to
the Registration Committee, and to the panelists.
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